

TONAWANDA CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT

ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

DR. BARBARA PETERS
Superintendent
(716) 694-7784
Fax (716) 695-8738
ona.wnyric.org

202 BROAD STREET

TONAWANDA, NEW YORK 14150-2098

March 2, 2007

FUSRAP Project Manager Buffalo District 1776 Niagara Street Buffalo, NY 14207

RE: Town of Tonawanda Landfill

At the Public Meeting held Thursday, February 8, 2007, regarding the above referenced FUSRAP site, we were informed that the Proposed Plan for the Tonawanda Landfill will be published and made available for public review in March, 2007. Due to the elementary school that is located within close proximity to the landfill site, I am respectfully requesting that two copies of the Proposed Plan be sent to my office. My office is very anxious to have the Plan available for review for our parents and community residents.

Because of the depth of information included in the Proposed Plan, I feel that the public will need more than 30 days to review the details contained within the report. Therefore, I am requesting the review time be extended to 90 days.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely.

Superintendent of Schools

cc: Mayor Ronald Pilozzi Board of Education Members Board Clerk